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April 22, 2024 
 
 
Re: Award Notification for RFB #2024-065, Multiple Vehicle Purchases 
 
Dear RFB Respondent, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the University of Maine System (“University”) is 
making the following awards: 
 
Vehicle 1: UMA Facilities; Quirk  
Vehicle 2: UMA Facilities; O’Connors 
Vehicle 3: UM Forestry Department; Quirk 
Vehicle 4: UM 1 Ton; Quirk 
Vehicle 5: UM Facilities; Quirk 
Vehicle 6: UM Facilities; Quirk 
Vehicle 7: UM Facilities; Quirk 
 
UM Trade in; Quirk 
UM Trade in; Quirk 
UM Trade in; Quirk 
 
This award notice does not constitute an agreement and does not obligate the University to 
enter into any agreement with the awardee or any other vendor. Any actual contract executed 
by the University pursuant to the RFB is contingent on the ability of the parties to reach 
agreement on final terms and conditions and approval by the initiative sponsor.  The University 
will proceed with the present award so long as it determines, in its sole discretion, that doing so 
is in the best interest of the University.  
 
There is a standard five (5) business day appeal process where Respondents may appeal the 
award decision by submitting a written protest to the University of Maine System’s Executive 
Director of Strategic Procurement and Services (EDSPS).  The protest must be received by the 
EDSPS within five (5) business days of the date of this award notice.  A copy of any protest will 
be provided to the awardee.  Award questions and/or protests should be sent to this email 
address, derek.houtman@maine.edu. 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions, please email the questions to the email 
listed above. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Derek Houtman 
Senior Strategic Sourcing Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


